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I strongly oppose SB 4133, and the entire idea behind it. It is an abomination, and an 

affront to the citizens of this state. Voting is a sacred duty of all citizens. Allowing 

anyone with a SSN to register is illegal, as non-citizens will be able to register to vote. 

Furthermore, Oregon's vote-by-mail system is now fully corrupted, with votes being 

cast and counted by people who are dead, no longer Oregon citizens, illegal aliens, 

and the like. The voting system in this state needs to be reigned-in to be honorable, 

honest, and accountable. This SB 4133 is the exact opposite of what is needed. 


